
July Twelfth
Nineteen Hundred Sixty Three

Mr. J. Herbert Gebelein
Gebelein Silversmiths, Incorporated 
79 Chestnut Street 
Boston 8, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Gebelein:

This is further acknowledgement of your letter 
dated May the first.

Have you a photograph of the Coburn cann? Its 
history, surely, makes it of interest to me.

I have not returned to my office as yet - I have 
been away since April the sixth - but I expect to before 
long.

I am, with my best wishes.

Sincerely,
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